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Juiy 16, 2018
Dr. Claire E. Max
University of CA Observatory
1156 High Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95064

Dear Professor Max:

Can’t help but wonder!--might there be reason behind two
TMTs at separate locations, computer linked and programmed per
optic nerves and tracts’ receipts; and yield full binocular celestial
image receipt, to permit greater visual field integration and wider
deep space observations?

This letter stems from long layperson interest in my own
visual modality, and consciously-detached observations of varying
combined receipts from focal planes and segments of the field.
See, particularly, Observations 4 and 5 in the attached copy of a
written addendum to a piece (acknowledgely amateurish) aptly
entitled, “A Child’s Book of Light.”*

Many thanks for your patience in receiving this letter.
Learning about the proposed TMT, previously having as said deep
interest in perception, I've succumbed to sending it; but | do
apologize for suggesting points perhaps already clearly seen and
taken as to celestial views. All good fortune in your work to
come.

Most sincerely

Tosca Lenci

! Which could stand some editing, for sure!—at toscalenci.com.



